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A one day webinar titled “Vedic Mathematics” was organized by the ISTE Staff Chapter

[TN 205] through (Google meet & You Tube) on 18.03.2021 from 3.00p.m. to 4.00p.m. to the

faculty members of Kings College of Engineering with an objective to offer a better

understanding of Vedic Mathematics. Welcome address was delivered by Mrs.T.Gnanajeya,

Coordinator / ISTE Chapter. The session was handled by eminent resource person Dr.R. Suresh,

Assistant Professor II, Department of Mathematics. The resource person presented the

concepts of Brief history of Vedic Mathematics, Objective of learning, Sutras for Multiplication

with example, Hand Multiplication and Divisibility in excellent manner. He concludes that Vedic

Mathematics excels and encourages everyone to practice mental calculation, which practiced in

the right can help the learners to solve more challenging problems. Totally 41 faculty members

actively participated in this session and gained knowledge about Vedic Mathematics. Vote of

thanks was given by Mrs.T.Gnanajeya, Coordinator / ISTE Chapter. After the session

participants gave the feedback through feedback link.
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